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RETIRED COLLEAGUE MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 
 
Any fully retired former member of a HARDI (and/or NHRAW or ARWI) member company with no present or future 
involvement in the operations or governance of any HVACR company or service provider to HVACR companies is eligible 
to make application for Retired Colleague Membership. 
 
Completed applications shall be submitted to the HARDI offices.  Upon approval of the application by the Board of 
Directors, the applicant shall become a member. 
 
Benefits of the membership shall include access to the general HARDI information flow, social networking sites and other 
standard member services.  Retired Colleague Members are entitled to a special dues rate and access to HARDI meetings 
and events at a reduced registration cost. Retired Colleague Members shall have no voting rights and shall not be eligible 
for election as an Officer or Director of HARDI.   
 

 

 
Name:  _____________________________________________ E-mail Address:  _____________________________________________                                     
 
 
Address:      
                                       Street                                                        City/State/Province                                                      Zip 
 
Phone: ________________________  Fax:  ________________________    
 
 
Employer:   _____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
(HARDI/NHAW/ARWI Member) Member Company Name 
 
Address:      
                                       Street                                                        City/State/Province                                                      Zip 
 
Phone: ________________________   
  
  
 Signed:    
                            

 
  

Annual Dues:  $100.00 
HARDI’s Fiscal Year is January 1 – December 31 

 

Under Federal Law, contributions or gifts to HARDI are not tax deductible as charitable contributions.  However, they may be 

deductible as ordinary and necessary business expenses.  Dues are deductible as ordinary and necessary business expenses to 

the extent that they are not utilized for lobbying purposes.  Under the Omnibus Budget Reconciliation Act of 1993, HARDI 

must estimate the percent of dues which will be expended for lobbying and notify members of the amount of their non-

deductible dues.  For Fiscal Year 2018, we estimate this amount to be 5% of your dues. 

 

 
 


